
 1 

CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY: 
NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 8TH NOVEMBER 2017: 

 
On 8th November 2017 Croydon Philatelic Society visited Bromley & 
Beckenham Philatelic Society. Two members of Croydon gave presentations 
namely Chris Board on South Africa and Brian Asquith on Concorde. 
 

 
 
From left to right: Brian Asquith, Adrian Thomas (President, Bromley & 
Beckenham Philatelic Society), Chris Board and Richard West (President, 
Croydon Philatelic Society) 
 

 
 
Brian Asquith giving his presentation on Concorde. 
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Members of Bromley & Beckenham Philatelic Society enjoying Chris Board’s 
presentation of South Africa. Note Richard West and Brian Asquith in the 
front row listening attentively! 
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